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Enrollment as of 3-15-17 
 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 Total 

F 37 35 38 37 32 37 29 245  
M 45 38 41 23 38 43 25 253 
Totals 82 73 79 60 70 80 54 498 

Projected Enrollment for 2017-2018 as of 2-15-17 529 

Girls’ Basketball: ​Congratulations to our Girls’ Basketball Team for being State 
Qualifiers, Section and Sub-Section Champions.  They beat a very good 
Norwood-Young America that was in the state tournament last year.  
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Boys’ Basketball:  ​Congratulations to the Boys’ Basketball Team as they advanced 
to the Section Finals and were Sub-Section Champions.  They beat a formidable 
opponent, Fairmont, in the Sub-Section finals. 

 

Alternative Learning Program Update: ​The Alternative Learning Committee had 
a video meeting with MDE.  The meeting was very positive and MDE is interested in 
having us continue to explore the option.  Our next step is to create and/or collect 
all the necessary information to complete an application with MDE.  

From Mrs. Fredrickson:​ “Congratulations to the NRHEG Concert Band and Concert 
Choir on their performances at USC Large Group Ensemble on Monday, March 6. 
They earned a mix of superior and excellent ratings, which are the two highest. 
 
Also, to the 5-12 Bands and Concert Choir for their Spring Concert presentations for 
Music in Our Schools Month.  The band's guest soloist, Mr. Aaron Wright, was a 
highlight of the performances. 
 
Thanks, 
Jen, Jacob & Frank” 

From Mrs. Bently: ​“The speech team has 10 members and has been competing at 
invitational tournaments regularly through February and March. Our standout 
success is Benjamin Lewer, who has persistently taken the first-, second-, or 
third-place honors in his category--meaning that he has advanced through 
preliminary rounds to a final, and then placed strongly against the other finalists. 
Other participants have received strong rankings in preliminary rounds, creating 
personal success stories such as overcoming their fears and strengthening their 



own skills. 
 
A sort of informal "home stretch" for the seniors begins with April, when they elect 
their class speakers, choose their class escorts, and begin earnestly planning their 
"Senior Service Day" visits to the elementary school and area senior facilities, their 
class trip (if any), and their last-day festivities. 
 
The readers' theater performance for "Green Eggs and Ham" day was Horton 
Hatches the Egg, coupled with the book of tongue twisters Oh Say Can You Say? 
Performers Maci Surat, Nora Retallick, Chancellor Olson, Jager Beck, Elizabeth Karl 
and Madison DenHerder practiced for three weeks after school to prepare, and gave 
a great day's worth of performances for all elementary grades  in Ellendale, and 
then at Whispering Oaks and the New Richland Care Center.” 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mr. Domeier: ​“Our first attempt at Boxtops for 
Education collection resulted in $92 that we'll put toward 
student opportunities. We hope to continue to spread the 
word that we're doing this and keep raising more.” 

From Mr. Stoesz: ​“MCA testing season has started with the 
7th and 8th graders taking their reading tests this week Tuesday and Thursday.” 

From Mr. Sorum:​ “Registration for the Clay Target team has gone well again.  We 
will have 62 student athletes on the team this spring.” 



Geneva Cleanup:​ Mr. Stork had the great idea to try and provide some assistance 
to the citizens of Geneva after they endured storm/tornado damage.  We had a 
very short time organize the help, but got about 30 or so athletes currently not in 
season to assist.  The kids worked extremely hard and represented our school well. 
I am so proud of our students!  KAAL was there and provided us with some positive 
media.  Here is a link to the news story, a link to pictures and a Thank You card 
from a family. 

http://www.kaaltv.com/news/local-high-school-students-assist-in-storm-cleanup/4
420404/?cat=10151 

http://nrheg.k12.mn.us/pages/NRHEG/Panter_Pride/Secondary_Students_helping_
wit 
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